
 

 

 
 
 
 
April 8, 2024 

 

Families, 

I am writing with an update on the roof repair project at Caledonia Junior High. 

The repairs were expected to be completed in March 2024; however, we experienced some delays 
due to the snow and rain we received in recent months. We will continue to work on this project and 
expect it to be complete in May 2024. 
 
Most of the work will take place after school hours. We will do our best to minimize any disruption or 
noise during the school day. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this important project. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact HRCE Operations Services at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 
Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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